January 29, 1974

Mrs. Mihran Emerjian 2517 23rd Avenue Long Island City, New York 11105

Dear Mrs. Exerjian:

We will be happy to credit your stewardship to Holy Cross rather than to Holy Martyrs. For such assignments, when we were not directly informed by the Stewards themselves, we depended on the parishes, and in one or two instances, misassignments were made.

The check you sent us as an indication of your payment for Etchmiadsin last year was returned to you a few days ago and you should have received it by now.

Thank you very much for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian Executive Director

JA/vb